
Physical Activity Calendar: Please remember to return calendar to Mrs. Tilkens at the beginning of the school year to earn Mrs. T 

bucks. Each day, has a physical activity to complete. When you are done completing the activity draw a circle around the day. Each 

week, you are allowed to miss ONE day. If this happens just "X" out the day.  Students earn Mrs. T "Bucks" that they can turn into 

rewards. If you complete a different physical activity that day right that down instead.  
 

Name________________________________________    Homeroom__________________________ Parent Signature_______________________________________________ 

      December 2020      
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  1 2 3 4 5 

  Set a goal for yourself 
this month. Write it 
down on the bottom of 
this calendar. 

Pick 5 different muscles 

to stretch. Hold each 

stretch for 30 seconds 

Have a dance party 
with a member of your 
family. 

Pick any exercise 

and do 1 set of 25 

repetitions  

 

Go outside and 
play a game with 

your family. 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
Attend Mass virtually 
or in person and take a 

walk as a family 

 

How many burpees 
can you do in one 
minute? Write it down 

Read a book while 
doing a wall sit 

Pick 5 different muscles 

to stretch. Hold each 

stretch for 30 seconds 

Challenge a member of 
your family to see who 
complete the most 
jumping jacks in 1 min.  

 

Pick any exercise and do 

2 set of 25 repetitions 

with a two minute break 

in between  

 

Go outside and 
play a game with 

your family. 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
Attend Mass virtually 
or in person and take a 

walk as a family 

 

How many lunges can 
you do in one minute? 
Write it down 

How many frog jumps 
can you do in one 
minute? Write it down 

Pick 5 different muscles 

to stretch. Hold each 

stretch for 30 seconds 

Challenge a member of 
your family to see who 
complete the most arm 
circles in 1 min. 

Pick any exercise and do 

3 set of 25 repetitions 

with a two minute break 

in between  

 

Go outside and 
play a game with 

your family. 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
Attend Mass virtually 
or in person and take a 

walk as a family 

 

How many wall push-
ups can you do in one 
minute? Write it down 

How many star jumps 
can you do in one 
minute? Write it down 

Pick 5 different muscles 

to stretch. Hold each 

stretch for 30 seconds 

Christmas Eve! Enjoy 
time with your family 

 

Go outside and 
play a game with 

your family. 

27 28 29 30 31   
Attend Mass virtually 
or in person and take a 

walk as a family 

 

How many sit-ups can 
you do in one minute? 
Write it down 

Pick your favorite day 
and do it again 

Pick 5 different muscles 

to stretch. Hold each 

stretch for 30 seconds 

Did you reach your 
goal you set at the 
beginning of the 
month? 

  


